
Benning Service Center

Saturday, September 13, 2025

Community Meeting Notice

Pepco and the District Department of Energy and Environment (DOEE) will hold a community meeting 
to discuss the Waterside (OU2) Proposed Plan for the Benning Cove.  During the community meeting, 
Pepco and DOEE will provide a summary of the OU2 proposed plan. Attendees will be able to ask 
questions and submit comments for the final public record. All community members are encouraged 
to review the Water Side (OU2) Proposed Plan prior to attending the meeting. Please send comments 
to doee.pepcoproject@dc.gov. 

Please join us!

Saturday, September 13, 2025 
10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

DC Department of Employment Services

Community Room #1
4058 Minnesota Avenue, NE, Washington, DC 20019

(Please use the entrance on the side near the Metro) 

For more information, visit: 
benningservicecenter.com


